
Planning applications
Notice under Article 13 of the Town & Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015
Notice under Article 8 of the Town & Country Planning (General Development Procedure) Order 1995 
Notice under Section 67 and/or Section 73 of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990
Notice under Regulation 5 of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990
Notice under Regulation 2 of the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) (Amendment) (England) 
Regulations 2015

The following applications have been submitted for consideration by the council:

CA/23/01088: Lyndale, 24 School Lane, Blean, Canterbury, Kent, CT2 9JA  Retrospective application for single-storey 
detached agricultural storage building.  Applicant: Mr L Clark  Reason: Conservation area.
CA/23/01071: 26 Great Stour Place, St Stephen’s Fields, Canterbury, Kent, CT2 7EY  Replacement windows from 
timber to UPVC to front and rear elevations.  Applicant: Mr R Farquhar  Reason: Conservation area.
CA/23/01060: 122 Regent Street, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 1JN  Single-storey rear extension following demolition of 
conservatory.  Applicant: Mr and Mrs Oliver  Reason: Conservation area.
CA/23/00986: 22 Brunswick Square, Herne Bay, Kent, CT6 5QF  Two rooflights to front and dormer to rear.   
Applicant: Mr A Jumman  Reason: Conservation area.
CA/23/01066: 82 Chestfield Road, Chestfield, Whitstable, Kent, CT5 3LU  Retrospective garage with ancillary 
accommodation in roof space.  Applicant: Mr and Mrs O’Shea  Reason: Conservation area.
CA/23/01085: The Old School House, School Lane, Lower Hardres, Canterbury, Kent, CT4 5NS  Roof extension to 
garage with front dormers and window and external staircase to side elevation and external material changes.   
Applicant: Mr Miles Howard  Reason: Conservation area.

Any representations should be submitted via public access on the planning pages of the website www.canterbury.gov.uk 
to arrive on or before Friday 14 July 2023.

The weekly list of applications can be viewed on our website at www.canterbury.gov.uk

Friday 23 June 2023


